POLICY CHANGE FOR LAKE LORMAN RESIDENTS

Effective January!, 2025, water/sewer bills that are overdue 60 days
will be cut off without further notice. All bills are due by the 20th
of each month.- Bills not paid by the 20th of the month will be
charged a late fee.

“Bills not paid by the 20th of the second month wiil be cut off with-
out further notice. There will be a reconnect fee

of $100.00.

All fees must be paid before water service is restored.

Lake Lorman Utility District’s website is Lakelormanutility.com
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